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General Information: 

Thank you for wearing face masks when delivering & collecting your children. It is much 

appreciated. This coincides with several known parental covid tests taking place at present. 

With this in mind and to protect Beverley & Cheryl at the main door, they will begin to wear 

face masks when greeting you at delivery and collection times. 

We have an unclaimed plain black hoodie at the setting age 7-8. If you think this may belong to 

your child you will find it on the lunch trolley. 

Some good news – Kate and Alfie were safely delivered a baby boy 6lb 11oz on Sunday 15th 

November. Mother and baby Christopher Paul Goddard doing well. 

Important dates: 

Wednesday 16th & Thursday 17th December 9.30-12 – concert and party 

(dress code to be party gear and dancing shoes!!!) 

Menu this week is: Menu Two 

Please be aware cooked food is ordered each fortnight.  

Any new cooked meal requests need to be received by Wednesday 25th November to take effect 

from Wednesday 2nd December. 

 

Learning Lounge: booster classes for all children where required 

Letters & Sounds – I know a word – talking about words that rhyme and to produce rhyming 

words. 

Throughout the course of daily activities, encourage the children to think about and play with 

rhyming words. The adult begins with the prompt ‘I know a word that rhymes with cat’ place a 

hand on your head ‘and the word is…..hat’ 

Individual Education plans (IEP’s) – child specific  

Social skills – We have two remaining 2 groups running: 

Group 1 = Now finished 

Group 2= Friendship 

Group 3= Friendship 
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Group 4= Now finished 

Group 5= Now finished 

Blast – an interactive program designed to improve listening and speaking skills. Week three – 

People sounds continued – memory listening relating to sounds they make such as sneezing, 

coughing etc. 

Curriculum based booster classes – Children will dip in and out of these small group classes 

depending on their needs. They are designed to give a gentle nudge in the right direction to keep 

them on target for their developmental age. 

Our focus areas are: numbers; space shape and measures; reading; people & communities 

 

Topic of the week:  

Topic – Teachers and Nursery workers 

Festival & Focus activity – St Andrews Day (30th) Learning & Caring 

Show and Tell – Has stopped until after Christmas 

Letters and Sounds – I know a word 

Toddler talk – one two three jump 

Baby Babble – Building 

Sing and Sign – Nursery 

                                                                                                      

Nursery - Bunched fingers draw a circle in front of you 


